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      As a part of our three-year commitment to making Vancouver our associational missions focus, we have a  
great group of people to participate in the first 2018 association-wide mission trip, February 9-13. We have 13 
people, representing 6 area churches, ready for this mission adventure to Vancouver Island. You can be a part 
of this trip by praying for their travels and the people that they will encounter.  Part of this journey will involve 
exploring more opportunities for future trips. If you are interested in participating in a future mission oppor-
tunity, contact the Area Office to get further information.  
 
      Be in prayer for this group, which will include:  Dr. Les Griffin of FBC Plainview, Jonathan Sullivan, Ad-
dison Sullivan, Aimee Brooks and Shawn Sheffy of FBC Dimmitt, Teri Koch, Lance and Jane Morris of FBC 
Crosbyton, Chris and Erin Collier of FBC Cotton Center, Ben and Sue Howard of FBC Tulia and Bobbie 
Robinson of Happy Union Baptist Church of Plainview.   We look forward to the reports from this group. 
Also, details of future proposed trips will be coming soon.  

 
 

Retirement Receptions  

Saying goodbye is never easy. This year we have had to say goodbye to two wonderful 
families. Recently Gary and Jeanie Yates were honored with a going away reception. 
Gary has served as the Pastor of Education and Discipleship at College Heights Baptist 
Church of Plainview for the past seven years. Gary and Jeanie are planning a great time 
of retirement, moving nearer their children and 
grandchildren and have a home now at Runa-
way Bay. Pray for them as they take  this new 
life step!  

 

This Fall, Ron Warren retired after serving 
with FBC Plainview as their Minister of Spiritual Development and Leader-
ship for over ten years.  Ron and Barbara Warren are also both retired from 
Plainview ISD.  They are enjoying a new retirement home in Ruidoso, New 
Mexico.  

January Bible Study 2018  
On Monday, January 15, 2018, we held our annual Winter Bible Study for pas-
tors and leaders around our area. This yearôs study was on First Peter: Living as 
Strangers in a Secular World.  Dr. Stephen Stookey, of the Wayland Baptist 
University School of Religion and Philosophy, led in our study time together. Dr. 
Paul Sadler, Emeritus Professor of Religion and Director of Church and Denomi-
national Services, then hosted everyone to lunch in the McClung Center, allowing 
a great time of food and fellowship. We do have some Leaders Guides at the Area 
Office if you wish to purchase one for your study plans for the year. They include 
a CD with numerous materials if you choose to use this study in your church or 

study group. Call Susan at the Area Office at 296-2751.  

Texas Baptists Present a Special Grant 
Charles Davenport, Texas Baptists Area 1 Representative, brought a special gift to 
David Vela at the Area Office this past week. David, our Associate Director of Mis-
sions, who serves as pastor of the Calvario Community Church of Crosbyton, was 
presented with a check to help his congregation in some much-needed remodeling of 
their facilities. These funds are available through the Mary Hill Davis Offering as a 
matching grant. Application for special needs were requested last year as the congrega-
tion at Calvario has been doing great work in their community to reach more children 
and families. In order to make their facilities a better fit for their ministries some major 
remodeling was in order. Through the Mary Hill Davis Offerings given each year by the 
churches of Texas, our congregations can benefit from funds available to help in various 

types of ministry to reach our communities for Christ! The Mary Hill Davis Offering focus is usually in the month of 
September every year but churches and ministries all around Texas benefit from the offerings that are given all year 
long. The special offerings for MHD given in your church serve churches and ministries right here in Texas and some-
times right around the corner!  
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On Dec 4, Charles Foster Johnson, with a min-
istry called Pastors for Texas Children, led us 
in a conference called ñPartnering with your 
Local Schools in Community Service�´��at Way-
landôs Brown Conference Center. Dr. Johnson 
was a keynote speaker in Lubbock at the Region 
17 Education Service Center event where area 
school superintendents met with church leader-
ship on strategies of partnership in their commu-
nities. This was an enlightening event and helped 
our pastors learn ways that churches can partner 
with and minister to their local school systems.  

Partnering with Local Schools Conference 
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